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Standard Authorization Request - Submitted 
  
Your Standard Authorization Request (SAR) has been successfully submitted.   
  
The SAR will be provided to the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) for review at the next scheduled WSC 
meeting.  
  
The WSC will determine whether the SAR is within the scope of WECC’s authority and activities, and is 
appropriate for development.  Public comment on the SAR will be reviewed and considered by the WSC during 
a duly noticed WSC meeting prior to the WSC approving the SAR.   
  

W. Shannon Black JD 
WECC Consultant, Standards Processes 
(503) 307-5782 
www.wecc.org 

 

 


